
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
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School Attendance 

We can’t stress enough the importance of         
excellent attendance and punctuality. Please 
ensure your child arrives at school at 8.40am 
each day. 

Current attendance 

Reception—96% 

Year 1—92% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—95% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 21st October at 9.30am 

Monday 22nd November at 9.30am 

Treetop Trek Nets 

We have had a fantastic week taking all the 
classes to Heaton Park. The children have been 
amazing and a real credit to themselves and 
the school. They had a great time. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Don’t forget we are holding our Parents’ 
Evening on Monday and Tuesday next week. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We are looking to recruit a new parent  
Governor to join our dynamic Governing 
Body at St Thomas’. Details of this role have 
sent home with the children. If you would 
like any further information please don’t 
hesitate to contact us at school. 


